
NOTICE OF CITY OF NIAGARA                                                              

PLANNING COMMISSION & PUBLIC HEARING 

Pursuant to Wisconsin Statutes Section 62.23(7)(d)(2) the Planning Commission for the City of 

Niagara will meet and conduct a Public Hearing on Wednesday, July 17, 2024 at 4:30 p.m. at City 

Hall, 1029 Roosevelt Road, Niagara, WI 54151. 

For Discussion:                         

1. Request by Mark and Ilana Fitzpatrick to build 1,440 sq ft detached garage on their property at 

1111 Bruning Street, Parcel 261-01502.000. A map or description of the properties can be 

obtained at City Hall, 1029 Roosevelt Road, Niagara, WI. 

The notice is posted at the Niagara City Hall, Nicolet National Bank, and Forward Financial Credit 

Union. 

All property owners within two hundred feet of the above-described properties were provided a 

copy of this notice. 

A copy of this notice shall be provided to the petitioner(s). 

A copy of the notice will be published in the Florence Mining News / Borderland Journal on July 11, 

2024.  

  


